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MILLBURY PLANNING BOARD
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

In accordance with the provisions of Chapter 40A of the Massachusetts General Laws, the
Millbury Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Monday, October 23, 2023 at 7:15 p.m.,
at the Municipal Office Building at 127 Elm Street, Millbury, MA, on the application from
Edward Santon, property located at 24 Burbank Street, Millbury, MA, for Multi-family Special
Permit under Article 1, Section 14.11(a) of the Millbury Zoning Bylaws. The applicant seeks an
addition of a third dwelling unit within an existing building.

Application is available for review in the Planning Department during normal business hours.
Anyone wishing to be heard on this matter should appear at the time and place specified above.

Richard Gosselin
Chairman

Please publish in the Millbury-Sutton Chronicle on October 5, 2023 and October 12, 2023.



